
Announcements 9/16/24 
 

 

Attention all junior girls, if you are interested in joining the junior 

ladies, our first meeting is tomorrow at 8:30am in the small cafeteria! 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Do you want to earn service hours and help make homecoming 

decorations? Join us in room 200 all this week from 8:45am-9:15am to 

make decorations and posters for the dance. Everyone is welcome! 

Stop by Ms. Tax’s room, 200, for a permission form. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

     

 


